
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Thank you to all the children who have been working hard to think of ideas for our school motto this week. 
They have done a great job of recognising the things that are most important to us here at Buckshaw such 
as working together, caring for each other, trying our best. This week we will be working on coming up with 
a shortlist of mottos to put out to the family vote on next week's newsletter - watch this space! 

Next week, children in Y3-6 will welcome author Susan Brownrigg into school. Susan is going to talk to 
them about the writing competition which is open to all the children and share some of her writing with 
them. I'm sure she will inspire some super writing! 

Online Safety 

We are having a number of issues with older children and the messages they are sending each other online. 
Apps such as WhatsApp and Snapchat have age ratings unsuitable for primary aged children. Please make 
sure that you monitor your child's use of any phones or other devices. 

Valentine's Disco 

A reminder to book your tickets on ScoPay. Please see the poster at the end of this letter for details. We 
would be very grateful of anyone who is able to volunteer either in setting up the hall from 2pm, or to help 
with supervision during the discos. Please contact the office if you are able to help. 

Mothers' Day Lunch 

A reminder that bookings for this will close on Friday 9th February. Please see the poster at the end of this 
letter for details. 

Volunteers  

We are always on the look out for parents, grandparents and any other willing volunteers to help out in 

school by hearing children read. Practising reading skills is essential if the children are going to become 

fluent readers. If you, or someone you know could spare a couple of hours each week to help us, please get 

in touch via the office. 
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RECEPTION Bahaa Jaxon 

YEAR 1 Emily Diamond 

YEAR 2 Ivana Georgia 

YEAR 3 Erin Riziah 

YEAR 4 Leo Oscar 

YEAR 5 Zoya Bella 

YEAR 6 Sophie Rihanna 

THIS WEEKS ACHIEVEMENTS 

Focus Value of the term 

Our focus value is determination— we show determination when 
things get tough 

 Useful  Information 
Eden Hair Salon in Chorley will be offering  free dry haircuts for primary and secondary school 
children who are in receipt of Universal Credit or who are experiencing financial difficulty.   
Everyone deserves a haircut. Especially children in tough times. Hair must be fresh and clean 

Can you please ensure that you clear any outstanding payments on SCOPAY. 

We have monies outstanding for Kids Club. No bookings will be taken for Kids Club 

where there is an outstanding balance in excess of £50 or more until this balance has 

been cleared. 



Nursery have been busy baking bread this week to celebrate their 
story of the week 'The Little Red Hen' and exploring changing mate-
rials in the baking process as part of their understanding of the 
world. The children enjoyed the experience and can't wait to bake 
again. 

NURSERY BREAD MAKING 







DATES FOR YOUR DIARY     

Friday 2nd February  Author visit for KS2 1.30-2.30pm 

Tuesday 6th February Valentine's Disco 

KS1—4.00pm—5.00pm 

KS2—5.30pm—6.30pm  

Wednesday 7th February Young Voices Choir to Manchester 

Friday 9th February  Visit from Sir Lindsay Hoyle, Speaker of the House 

Tuesday 20th February 4.00pm—7.30pm Parents' Evening 

Wednesday 21st February  3.30-5.30pm Parents' Evening 

Wednesday 6th March  Mother's Day lunch—details to follow 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day - Dress up as your favourite character and enjoy a themed 
meal at lunchtime 

Thursday 14th March  Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 15th March  Non-uniform day — for chocolate donations 

Y5 Bikeability 

Thursday 21st March  6.00pm Family chocolate bingo   

Saturday 23rd March  Cross Country Competition and Family Fun Run in Astley Park 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents reading session with Caroline Yabantu 

Wednesday 27th March Easter themed lunch 

  







 








